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Senator Golden and member of the committee, 

I'm Clair Klock from Corbett, OR. I urge your support of HB4102. All the reasons that 

the bill should be enacted have been covered. I would like to add that from 50 years 

of conservation education, farming, and working as natural resources conservation 

specialist, I firmly believe that we need to invest in our working lands. These are 

lands in our state, not elsewhere. Investments in working land not only help state and 

national security, but also help us set an example that we care for future generation 

of young people.  

Thanks you for your time in the legislature and other community activities.  

  


